
Parent Forum Meeting 

30.10.18 

9.00 – 10.00 

 

Present 

Mrs Marrs, Headteacher 

Parent Representatives: 

Reception: Mr and Mrs Thompson 

Year 1:   

Year 2: Miss Brett 

Year 3: Mrs Carty  

Year 4: Mrs Hicks 

Year 5: Mrs Carlin 

Year 6: Mrs Carty 

Minutes: Mrs Hicks 

 

Apologies: Mrs Karia, Mrs Kilmister 

 

Focus of Meeting: School Vision 

As a Church School we provide a self-evaluation document.  Our School Vision – fifty words 

maximum summarising what we do as a school, is the first page and focus of the document. 

 

Current vision isn’t easy to find, parents unaware of what it is, it is more than fifty words 

and not currently Bible based. Collated staff ideas and looking to ascertain parent’s 

thoughts.  

 

Reception comments: 

No comments 

 

Year 1 comments 

No comments 

 

Year 2 comments: 

No comments 

 

Year 3 comments: 

No comments 

 

Year 4 comments: 

No comments  

 

Year 5 comments: 

No comments 

 

Year 6 comments 

No comments 

 

Forum members collated ideas and along with staff ideas and the school’s core values of 

peace, love, joy and forgiveness. Mrs Marrs to use with the church school group and 

governors to update school vision statement. Mrs Marrs also to speak with children and class 

ambassadors to engage their views. 



 

Ideas discussed: 

Happy safe environment 

Caring environment 

Acceptance 

Inspire children’s learning and developments 

Holistic environment 

Friendly, safe, fun, respectful community 

Understanding individuals  

Promoting religious holidays 

Links with events at St Bartholomew’s Church 

 

Other items 

Parent feedback from last parent questionnaires. Highlighted the view that parents were 

unhappy with the amount of feedback they received about their child’s progress. To find out 

and discuss what feedback parents would like and what we as a school can do.  

 

 

Next meeting date: Tuesday 15th January 2019 9:00am 

Meeting closed at: 10.00am 

 

 

 


